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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

February 13, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: DE 22-052; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Resubmission of Compliance Tariff dated January 5, 2023, rates effective January 1, 2023 

Request for Approval of Revenue Decoupling Adjustment 

 

Dear Chair Goldner: 

On January 5, 2023, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty (“Liberty” or the 

“Company”) submitted a compliance tariff filing pursuant to the New Hampshire Public Utilities 

Commission (the “Commission”) Order No. 26,748 (Dec. 16, 2022) in Docket No. DE 22-052 (Order No. 

26,748 Approving Revenue Decoupling Adjustment Factor). 

On February 2, 2023, the Commission issued Procedural Order Re: Liberty’s Compliance Tariff 

Filings in Docket Nos. DE 22-052 and DE 22-081 directing Liberty to resubmit, in both dockets, redlined 

versions of each of the tariff pages submitted in these filings. 

The Company resubmits clean and redlined compliance tariff pages in Docket No. DE 22-052 to 

ensure correct page revision designations. This filing replaces the Company’s January 5, 2023, 

compliance tariff filing in Docket No. DE 22-052 in its entirety. This includes the following: 

• Original Pages 3A, 138, 139, 140, and 141 

• Third Revised Page 21 

• First Revised Pages 21A, 21B, 21C, 21E 

• Second Revised Page 21D 

• Seventh Revised Pages 90, 91, 92, 93, 96, 101, 104, and 107 

• Sixth Revised Page 98 

• Fifteenth Revised Page 126 

• Sixteenth Revised Page 127 
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Liberty appreciates the time and effort involved by the Tariff Administrator and the Department 

of Energy in ensuring that the tariff pages are accurate. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have 

any questions. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


